
Morning Star Ministries Update January 2016 

Dear Friends, 

 

Thank you for praying for Balwinder. He has made a full 

recovery from Typhoid and asked us to thank you for 

your prayers and messages of encouragement. They 

Worked!  

 

 

Anand 

Please pray for baby Anand, who we mentioned in 

our Christmas update, as one of the twin boys born to 

Parmjeet, a member of our team and his wife 

Baljinder. Anand is just 55 days old and fighting for 

his life. There is a blockage between his liver and 

intestine, so he is unable to digest food properly or 

remove all waste products from his body. He needs 

urgent surgery and we hope this will happen Monday. 

Please also pray for the continued good health of all during the current 

treacherously cold spell. 

Other news 

 
We had really blessed and very well attended Christmas Eve and 
Christmas Day (all day!) services where we had the privilege to be 
able to share the good news of Jesus our Saviour and Emmanuel.  
 
 

Over the Christmas period we also spent time on the slum where a lot of our 

children come from and were able to share Gods love with the rest of the 

community there.  
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We also worked with the local hospital for a two day program where they 

distributed clothes and had Christmas games and presents for the people on the 

slum.  

Dassi, one of the elder ladies from the slum was 

blessed to have received her sight for Christmas, 

with a simple cataract operation funded by the local 

hospital, we were 

also able to 

facilitate Roopa’s 

grandmother 

‘Jaya’ to start the 

procedure of eye tests with the promise of a 

cataract operation for her over the next month. 

 

For a really fantastic start to 2016, 

we were greatly encouraged by a 

two day visit from a musical family 

all the way from Canada, (Linnea, 

David, Patrick, Nicole and Isaac).  

We had singing workshops and 

music games, all to get the 

children learning a lot more about 

the wonder of music.  And to 

conclude we had our very first 

Morning Star concert, with the 

children singing the songs they 

had learnt with Ajay on keyboard 

and Sandeep on guitar joining the rest of the band to make a wonderful evening. 

 

As always we have much to thank God for! 

Thank you again for your continued support and diligent prayer 

 

Love in Jesus’ name, 

 

All at Morning Star 


